
AUn; Mayor Hanks, Planning commission and Elected cOunJel members. 

I am not against another WaI-Mart coming to Rapid City, but I am against the location and the Tiff. WaI­

Mart should keep their agreement. They stated they were going to pay for everything needed for that 

location, not us taxpayers. Also, how IlIlIny taxpayers are aware of this? 

Rapid City has been headed in Ihe right direction. having II medical district located in one area like other 

cities. I have never seen II super store located in Ihe same area. 


Thank you,  
Babe Steinburg 

Former city COWlcil member 
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